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and accessible book, Dr. Michelle Gourdine provides African Americans with the knowledge and guidance they need to take
charge of their wellbeing. Reclaiming Our Health begins with an overview of the primary health concerns facing African
Americans and explains who is at greatest risk of illness. Expanding on her career and life experiences as an African
American physician, Dr. Gourdine presents key insights into the ways African American culture shapes health choices—how
beliefs, traditions, and values can influence eating choices, exercise habits, and even the decision to seek medical
attention. She translates extensive research into practical information and presents readers with concrete steps for
achieving a healthier lifestyle, as well as strategies for navigating the health-care system. This interactive guide
with illustrations is a vital resource for every African American on how to live a healthier and more empowered life,
and an indispensable handbook for health-care providers, policy makers, and others working to close the health gap
among people of color. Says Gourdine, “I wrote this book to empower our community to solve our own health problems and
save our own lives.”
Portuguese for Beginners Cezar Abreu 2020-06-20 If you want to learn the Portuguese language without any previous
knowledge, then keep reading... Are you...? quite busy and in need of a precise, but thorough, resource to learn
Portuguese? traveling to or working in a Portuguese-speaking country? Or do you... want to connect with people, while
keeping your personality when speaking Portuguese, instead of just learning how to "tourist-talk"? want to learn
phrases that you can use to navigate social situations and help you make friends and new connections? If your answer to
these questions is "yes," then this book is here to help. Learning a new language is such an amazing tool that allows
people from different parts of the world to connect more easily. That leads, more importantly, to deeper and more
meaningful connections as well. In the case of the Portuguese language, several countries have it as the official
language, making it the sixth most spoken idiom on Earth, with 170 million speakers worldwide. This means that learning
it grants you the possibility of making friends or finding job opportunities in the most obscure places you can
imagine. This book is divided into three parts: The Very Basics Grammar Conversation You'll also find many fun quizzes
throughout the book that will allow you to practice your skills. So, what are you waiting for? Grab this book now, and
start learning Portuguese today!
Ponto De Encontro Pearson College Div 2012-06-12 This 24-month MyPortugueseLab access code card (and eText) gives you
access to all of MyPortugueseLab’s grade-boosting resources. The moment you know. Educators know it. Students know it.
It’s that inspired moment when something that was difficult to understand suddenly makes perfect sense. MyLanguageLabs
deliver proven results in helping individual students succeed. They provide engaging experiences that personalize,
stimulate, and measure learning for each student. And, they come from a trusted partner with educational expertise and
an eye on the future. MyLanguageLabs can be linked out to any learning management system. To learn more about how
MySpanishLab combines proven learning applications with powerful assessment, visit www.myportugueselab.com
Basic Portuguese Cristina Sousa 2014-11-13 Basic Portuguese: A Grammar and Workbook comprises an accessible reference
grammar and related exercises in a single volume. Twenty units cover the core material which students can expect to
encounter in their first year of learning Portuguese. Grammar points are followed by examples and exercises which allow
students to reinforce and consolidate their learning. Clearly presented and user-friendly, Basic Portuguese provides
readers with a thorough grounding in the fundamentals of Portuguese grammar.
Modern Brazilian Portuguese Grammar Workbook John Whitlam 2017-03-16 The second edition of Modern Brazilian Portuguese
Grammar Workbook is an innovative book of exercises and language tasks for all learners of Brazilian Portuguese. The
book is divided into two sections: • Part A provides exercises based on essential grammatical structures • Part B
practises everyday functions (e.g. making social contact, asking questions and expressing needs). A comprehensive
answer key at the back of the book enables you to check on your progress. The Modern Brazilian Portuguese Grammar
Workbook is ideal for all learners who have a basic knowledge of Brazilian Portuguese, including undergraduates taking
Brazilian Portuguese as a major or minor part of their studies, as well as intermediate and advanced school, adult
education and self-study students. While primarily intended for use in conjunction with Modern Brazilian Portuguese
Grammar: A Practical Guide, it can also serve as an independent resource.
Pois não Antônio Roberto Monteiro Simões 2010-01-01 Spanish speakers can learn Brazilian Portuguese much more rapidly
than any other language, and thousands of students have used Antônio Simões's text/workbook Com licença: Brazilian
Portuguese for Spanish Speakers to make the transition between the two languages. Recognizing the need for a text that
incorporates current cultural references and the latest language pedagogy, Simões now offers Pois não: Brazilian
Portuguese Course for Spanish Speakers, with Basic Reference Grammar. Pois não contrasts Portuguese and Spanish, which
accomplishes two main goals. It teaches the equivalent of one year of college Portuguese in one semester, three times a
week, to Spanish speakers who also have a solid understanding of English. Additionally, the book serves as a basic
reference guide to Brazilian Portuguese for the same audience. Pois não can be used by students in the classroom or by
independent learners. Users of the book may focus on the drills alone, concentrate on both the explanations and drills,
or use the book as a reference for consultation only. Answers to all of the exercises are included in the book. A CD
containing recordings by native Brazilian speakers of dialogues that appear in the book is included.
Revitalizing Endangered Languages Justyna Olko 2021-01-31 Of the approximately 7,000 languages in the world, at least
half may no longer be spoken by the end of the twenty-first century. Languages are endangered by a number of factors,
including globalization, education policies, and the political, economic and cultural marginalization of minority
groups. This guidebook provides ideas and strategies, as well as some background, to help with the effective
revitalization of endangered languages. It covers a broad scope of themes including effective planning, benefits,
wellbeing, economic aspects, attitudes and ideologies. The chapter authors have hands-on experience of language
revitalization in many countries around the world, and each chapter includes a wealth of examples, such as case studies
from specific languages and language areas. Clearly and accessibly written, it is suitable for non-specialists as well
as academic researchers and students interested in language revitalization. This book is also available as Open Access
on Cambridge Core.
Modern Mandarin Chinese Grammar Workbook Claudia Ross 2014-08-21 Modern Mandarin Chinese Grammar Workbook is a book of
exercises and language tasks for all learners of Mandarin Chinese. Divided into two sections, the Workbook initially
provides exercises based on essential grammatical structures, and moves on to practice everyday functions such as
making introductions, apologizing and expressing needs. With an extensive answer key at the back to enable students to
check on their progress, main features include: exercises at various levels of challenge for a broad range of learners
cross-referencing to the related Modern Mandarin Chinese Grammar a comprehensive index to exercises alphabetically
arranged in terms of structures, functions, and key Chinese structure vocabulary. This second edition also offers a
revised and expanded selection of exercises including new task-based exercises. Modern Mandarin Chinese Grammar
Workbook is ideal for all learners of Mandarin Chinese, from beginner to intermediate and advanced students. It can be
used both independently and alongside the Modern Mandarin Chinese Grammar (978-0-415-82714-0), which is also published
by Routledge.
Modern Russian Grammar Workbook John Dunn 2013-06-17 Modern Russian Grammar Workbook is an innovative book of exercises
and language tasks for all learners of Russian. The book is divided into two parts. Section 1 provides exercises based
on essential grammatical structures. Section 2 practises everyday functions such as making introductions, apologizing
and expressing needs. A comprehensive answer key at the back of the book enables students to check on their progress.
Main features include: exercises graded according to level of difficulty cross referencing to the related Modern
Russian Grammar topical exercises which develop students’ vocabulary base. The Modern Russian Grammar Workbook is ideal
for all learners of Russian, from beginner to intermediate and advanced students. It can be used both independently and
alongside the Modern Russian Grammar: A Practical Guide, also published by Routledge. John Dunn is Honorary Research
Fellow and Shamil Khairov is Lecturer in Russian, both at the School of Modern Languages and Cultures, University of
Glasgow.
An Introductory Portuguese Grammar Edwin Bucher Williams 1976-01-01 Self-study of classroom course in everyday
Portuguese, stressing European but also giving information on Brazilian.
Modern Spanish Grammar Workbook Juan Kattán-Ibarra 2004-06-01 Modern Spanish Grammar Workbook is an innovative book of
exercises and language tasks for all learners of European or Latin American Spanish. The book is divided into two
sections: * Section 1 provides exercises based on essential grammatical structures * Section 2 practises everyday
functions such as making introductions and expressing needs A comprehensive answer key at the back of the book enables
you to check on your progress. Modern Spanish Grammar Workbook is ideal for all learners of European or Latin American
Spanish including undergraduates taking Spanish as a major or minor part of their studies, as well as intermediate and
advanced students in schools and adult education. It can be used independently or alongside Modern Spanish Grammar,
also published by Routledge.
The Art of Grammar Alexandra Y. Aikhenvald 2015 This book introduces the principles and practice of writing a
comprehensive reference grammar. Several thousand distinct languages are currently spoken across the globe, each with
its own grammatical system and its own selection of diverse grammatical structures. Comprehensive reference grammars
offer a basis for understanding linguistic diversity and can provide a unique perspective into the structure and social
and cognitive underpinnings of different languages. Alexandra Aikhenvald describes the means of collecting, analysing,
and organizing data for use in this type of grammar, and discusses the typological parameters that can be used to
explore relationships with other languages. She considers how a grammar can made to reflect and bring to life the
society of its speakers through background explanation and the judicious choice of examples, as well as by showing how
its language, history, and culture are intertwined. She ends with a full glossary of terms and guidance for those
wanting to explore a particular linguistic phenomenon or language family. The Art of Grammar is the ideal resource for
students and teachers of linguistics, language studies, and inductively-oriented linguistic, cultural, and social
anthropology.
An Introduction to Language and Linguistics Ralph Fasold 2006-03-06 This accessible textbook is the only introduction
to linguistics in which each chapter is written by an expert who teaches courses on that topic, ensuring balanced and
uniformly excellent coverage of the full range of modern linguistics. Assuming no prior knowledge the text offers a
clear introduction to the traditional topics of structural linguistics (theories of sound, form, meaning, and language
change), and in addition provides full coverage of contextual linguistics, including separate chapters on discourse,
dialect variation, language and culture, and the politics of language. There are also up-to-date separate chapters on
language and the brain, computational linguistics, writing, child language acquisition, and second-language learning.
The breadth of the textbook makes it ideal for introductory courses on language and linguistics offered by departments
of English, sociology, anthropology, and communications, as well as by linguistics departments.
Parentology Dalton Conley 2014-03-18 An award-winning scientist offers his unorthodox approach to childrearing:
“Parentology is brilliant, jaw-droppingly funny, and full of wisdom…bound to change your thinking about parenting and
its conventions” (Amy Chua, author of Battle Hymn of the Tiger Mother). If you’re like many parents, you might ask
family and friends for advice when faced with important choices about how to raise your kids. You might turn to
parenting books or simply rely on timeworn religious or cultural traditions. But when Dalton Conley, a dual-doctorate
scientist and full-blown nerd, needed childrearing advice, he turned to scientific research to make the big decisions.
In Parentology, Conley hilariously reports the results of those experiments, from bribing his kids to do math (since
studies show conditional cash transfers improved educational and health outcomes for kids) to teaching them impulse
control by giving them weird names (because evidence shows kids with unique names learn not to react when their peers
tease them) to getting a vasectomy (because fewer kids in a family mean smarter kids). Conley encourages parents to
draw on the latest data to rear children, if only because that level of engagement with kids will produce solid and
happy ones. Ultimately these experiments are very loving, and the outcomes are redemptive—even when Conley’s sassy kids
show him the limits of his profession. Parentology teaches you everything you need to know about the latest literature
on parenting—with lessons that go down easy. You’ll be laughing and learning at the same time.
Modern Brazilian Portuguese Grammar Workbook John Whitlam 2017-03-16 The second edition of Modern Brazilian Portuguese
Grammar Workbook is an innovative book of exercises and language tasks for all learners of Brazilian Portuguese. The
book is divided into two sections: • Part A provides exercises based on essential grammatical structures • Part B
practises everyday functions (e.g. making social contact, asking questions and expressing needs). A comprehensive
answer key at the back of the book enables you to check on your progress. The Modern Brazilian Portuguese Grammar
Workbook is ideal for all learners who have a basic knowledge of Brazilian Portuguese, including undergraduates taking
Brazilian Portuguese as a major or minor part of their studies, as well as intermediate and advanced school, adult
education and self-study students. While primarily intended for use in conjunction with Modern Brazilian Portuguese
Grammar: A Practical Guide, it can also serve as an independent resource.
Academic Writing Stephen Bailey 2003-12-16 Ideal for overseas students studying at English-medium colleges and
universities, this practical writing course enables international students to meet the required standard of writing and
use an appropriate style for essays, exams and dissertations. Newly revised and updated to include extra exercises and
material suggested by teachers and students, Academic Writing explains and demonstrates all the key writing skills and
is ideal for use in the classroom or for independent study. Useful at every stage of an academic career and beyond,
this indispensable book features: different styles and formats from CVs and letters to formal essays a focus on

Portuguese For Dummies® Karen Keller 2011-05-23 Quick! What’s the most widely spoken language in South America? That’s
right, Portuguese! And what’s the fastest, easiest, most enjoyable way to learn Portuguese? Portuguese for Dummies, of
course! This fun, friendly guide helps you start speaking Brazilian Portuguese immediately! Whether you're a student, a
traveler, or you work in business or government, you'll love its practical lessons, cultural facts, and handy
references — including a Portuguese-English mini-dictionary, lists of vital verbs, and more! You’ll discover how to:
Have everyday conversations in Portuguese Make sense of Portuguese grammar Use idioms and popular expressions Improve
your pronunciation Get a handle on verb conjugations Get around in Portuguese-speaking countries Portuguese for Dummies
comes complete with a CD loaded with real-life “Talkin’ the Talk” dialogues that help you understand and pronounce this
lovely, lyrical language. With this easy, low-pressure approach you’ll be jabbering away in Portuguese in no time.
Note: CD-ROM/DVD and other supplementary materials are not included as part of eBook file.
Modern Brazilian Portuguese Grammar John Whitlam 2010-10-04 Modern Brazilian Portuguese Grammar: A Practical Guide is
an innovative reference guide to Brazilian Portuguese, combining traditional and function-based grammar in a single
volume. The Grammar is divided into two parts. Part A covers traditional grammatical categories such as agreement,
nouns, verbs and adjectives. Part B is carefully organized around language functions covering all major communication
situations such as: establishing identity making contact expressing likes, dislikes and preferences. With a strong
emphasis on contemporary usage, all grammar points and functions are richly illustrated with examples. Main features of
the Grammar include: clear, jargon-free explanations emphasis on the language as it is spoken and written today
extensive cross-referencing between the different sections. A combination of reference grammar and practical usage
manual, Modern Brazilian Portuguese Grammar is the ideal resource for learners of Brazilian Portuguese at all levels,
from beginner to advanced. It can be used independently, or in conjunction with the Modern Brazilian Portuguese
Workbook, see ISBN 9780415566469. John Whitlam is a freelance writer, university lecturer and lexicographer based in
Rio de Janeiro. He has authored a number of language teaching books and project coordinated and co-authored three of
the best-selling bilingual dictionaries of Portuguese and English.
Modern Russian Grammar John Dunn 2008-12-02 Modern Russian Grammar: A Practical Guide is an innovative reference guide
to Russian, combining traditional and function-based grammar in a single volume. The Grammar is divided into two parts.
Part A covers traditional grammatical categories such as agreement, nouns, verbs and adjectives. Part B is carefully
organized around language functions covering all major communication situations. With a strong emphasis on contemporary
usage, all grammar points and functions are richly illustrated with examples. Main features of the Grammar include:
clear explanations emphasis on areas of particular difficulty for learners of Russian, such as numerals and verbs of
motion extensive cross-referencing between the different sections. This is the ideal reference grammar for learners of
Russian at all levels, from beginner to advanced. No prior knowledge of grammatical terminology is assumed and a
glossary of grammatical terms is provided.
Modern Italian Grammar Anna Proudfoot 2005 This new edition of the Modern Italian Grammar is an innovative reference
guide to Italian, combining traditional and function-based grammar in a single volume. With a strong emphasis on
contemporary usage, all grammar points and functions are richly illustrated with examples. Implementing feedback from
users of the first edition, this text includes clearer explanations, as well as a greater emphasis on areas of
particular difficulty for learners of Italian. Divided into two sections, the book covers: traditional grammatical
categories such as word order, nouns, verbs and adjectives language functions and notions such as giving and seeking
information, describing processes and results, and expressing likes, dislikes and preferences. This is the ideal
reference grammar for learners of Italian at all levels, from beginner to advanced. No prior knowledge of grammatical
terminology is needed and a glossary of grammatical terms is provided. This Grammar is complemented by the Modern
Italian Grammar Workbook Second Edition which features related exercises and activities.
Modern French Grammar Workbook Margaret Lang 2004-08-02 Modern French Grammar Workbook, second edition, is an
innovative book of exercises and language tasks for all learners of French. The book is divided into two sections: *
section 1 provides exercises based on essential grammatical structures * section 2 practises everyday functions (e.g.
making introductions, apologizing, expressing needs). A comprehensive answer key at the back of the book enables you to
check your progress. Taking into account feedback from the first edition, this second edition now features: * exercises
graded on a 3-point scale according to their level of difficulty * cross-referencing to the Modern French Grammar,
Second Edition, for each and every exercise * topical exercises that develop vocabulary. Modern French Grammar Workbook
is ideal for all learners of French: beginners, intermediate and advanced students. It can be used both independently
and alongside the Modern French Grammar (ISBN 0-415-33162-5).
Easy Knit Dishcloths Helle Benedikte Neigaard 2017-09-05 Add personality, sentiment, and coziness to your kitchen with
Easy Knit Dishcloths. Don't underestimate the effect knitting your own dishcloths can have on a space! There's a
difference between a house and a home, and there's definitely a difference between a kitchen and a cozy kitchen! Make
your kitchen more than a room for cooking; knit a cozy kitchen -- knit your own dishcloths! Easy Knit Dishclothsoffers
13 designs that are a great way to practice knitting, try a new yarn, or use some of your stash, and create a beautiful
supply of colorful, environmentally friendly, reusable cloths for cleaning, display, and gifting. Even if you've never
knit before, our beginning projects are the perfect introduction to this craft. To help beginners get started and to
refresh more experienced knitters, the “Knitting School” teaches the featured stitches step-by-step. With designs
ranging from very simple to more challenging, knitters at all skill levels will find designs they’ll love to make.
Learn French in 21 Days! Henry Ray 2015-10-29 Learn French In 21 DAYS! At the start of this book you will find tips on
how to learn French quickly. You will also get to understand the French culture, and differences between English and
French. Furthermore, you can get started with the French alphabet and practice your pronunciation. In the next part of
the book, you will be able to memorize the numbers in French and learn how to say the date and time. You will also
learn and memorize the most common French words and phrases. The next several chapters go even deeper into the French
language, namely gender and articles, nouns and pronouns, adjectives and adverbs, and how to form demonstratives,
possessives, interrogatives, and negations. Finally, you will immerse yourself in the prepositions, verbs, tenses, and
imperatives of the French language. You will also encounter common travel and business phrases that you can use in
everyday life. The book Learn French In 21 DAYS! is concise and incredibly useful for those who want to learn French
quickly and efficiently. You can study each chapter together with an efficient learner's dictionary and just about any
other online French language learning application. Here is what you will find inside: The Dash Diet Granola Pumpkin
Pancakes How To Learn French FAST The French Culture The Differences Between English And French French Alphabet and
Pronunciation Numbers, Dates, And Time Greetings and Other Useful Day to Day Phrases Gender and Articles Nouns and
Pronouns Adjectives and Adverbs Demonstratives Possessives Interrogatives Negation Prepositions Comparisons Verbs
Present Tense Future Tense Past Tense Imperatives French Travel and Business Words BONUS Exercise After Each Chapter
And Much, Much More... Get Your Copy Right Now!
Modern German Grammar Ruth Whittle 2013-03-01 Modern German Grammar: A Practical Guide, Third Edition is an innovative
reference guide to German, combining traditional and function-based grammar in a single volume. The Grammar is divided
into two parts. Part A covers grammatical categories such as word order, nouns, verbs and adjectives. Part B is
organised according to language functions and notions such as: making introductions asking for something to be done
delivering a speech possibility satisfaction. The book addresses learners’ practical needs and presents grammar in both
a traditional and a communicative setting. New to this edition, and building on feedback from the previous edition: The
rules of the latest (and so far final) spelling reform have been implemented throughout. Examples of usage have been
updated and consideration given to Swiss and Austrian variants. The chapter on register has been expanded and now
includes youth language and frequently used Anglicisms in German. The Index now has even more key words; it has also
been redesigned to differentiate between German words, grammar terms, and functions, thus making it more user-friendly.
The Grammar assumes no previous grammatical training and is intended for all those who have a basic knowledge of
German, from intermediate learners in schools and adult education to undergraduates taking German as a major or minor
part of their studies. The Grammar is accompanied by a third edition of Modern German Grammar Workbook (ISBN
978-0-415-56725-1) which features exercises and activities directly linked to the Grammar. Ruth Whittle is Lecturer,
John Klapper is Professor of Foreign Language Pedagogy, Katharina Glöckel is the Austrian Lektorin and Bill Dodd is
Professor of Modern German Studies – all at the University of Birmingham. Christine Eckhard-Black is Tutor and Advisor
in German at the Oxford University Language Centre.
Dirty Portuguese Alice Rose 2010-09-01 Learn cool slang, funny insults and all the words they didn’t teach you in class
with this comprehensive guide to dirty Portuguese. You’ve taken Portuguese lessons and learned all kinds of useful
phrases. You know how to order dinner, get directions, and ask for the bathroom. But what happens when it’s time to
drop the textbook formality? To really know a language, you need to know its bad words, too. You need Dirty Portuguese.
From common slang and insulting curses to explicit sexual expressions, this volume teaches the kind of Portuguese heard
every day on the streets of Brazil. Learn to sound like a native speaker with phrases like: What’s up? — Tudo bem? Are
those fake boobs? — Você tem silicone no peito? I need to take a piss. — Preciso mijar. That goalie is so weak. — Esse
goleiro é uma mãe. Shit’s about to go down! — O coro vai comer! I’m smashed. — Tô bebum. Let’s fuck like animals. —
Vamos trepar como animais.
Intercultural Communication Tracy Novinger 2013-05-01 Successfully communicating with people from another culture
requires learning more than just their language. While fumbling a word or phrase may cause embarrassment, breaking the
unspoken cultural rules that govern personal interactions can spell disaster for businesspeople, travelers, and indeed
anyone who communicates across cultural boundaries. To help you avoid such damaging gaffes, Tracy Novinger has compiled
this authoritative, practical guide for deciphering and following "the rules" that govern cultures, demonstrating how
these rules apply to the communication issues that exist between the United States and Mexico. Novinger begins by
explaining how a major proportion of communication within a culture occurs nonverbally through behavior and manners,
shared attitudes, common expectations, and so on. Then, using real-life examples and anecdotes, she pinpoints the
commonly occurring obstacles to communication that can arise when cultures differ in their communication techniques.
She shows how these obstacles come into play in contacts between the U.S. and Mexico and demonstrates that mastering
the unspoken rules of Mexican culture is a key to cementing business and social relationships. Novinger concludes with
nine effective, reliable principles for successfully communicating across cultures.
Modern Brazilian Portuguese Grammar John Whitlam 2022-12-30 Modern Brazilian Portuguese Grammar: A Practical Guide is
an innovative reference guide to Brazilian Portuguese, combining traditional and function-based grammar in a single
volume. This third edition provides new and extended notes for Spanish speakers and revised explanations of grammar and
usage.
Portuguese-English Visual Bilingual Dictionary Norma de Oliveira Tait 2010-05-03 Look and learn to recall a wealth of
everyday vocabulary in Portuguese with this intuitive easy-to-use visual language dictionary Whether it's for business
or pleasure, pick up 6,000 key Portuguese words and phrases on a range of subjects: from shopping and eating out, to
sport and beyond quickly and easily. Find every word you need to know fast using the clearly labelled illustrated
scenes from everyday life. Plus, find helpful features on key Portuguese nouns, verbs and phrases to improve your
understanding of the language. Take it wherever your travels take you.
Modern Brazilian Portuguese Grammar John Whitlam 2017-03-16 Modern Brazilian Portuguese Grammar: A Practical Guide is
an innovative reference guide to Brazilian Portuguese, combining traditional and function-based grammar in a single
volume. The Grammar is divided into two parts. Part A covers traditional grammatical categories such as agreement,
nouns, verbs and adjectives. Part B is carefully organized around language functions covering all major communication
situations such as establishing identity, making contact and expressing likes, dislikes and preferences. With a strong
emphasis on contemporary usage, all grammar points and functions are richly illustrated with examples. Building on the
success of the first edition, this second edition also includes: • An introduction to the history and current status of
Brazilian Portuguese • Notes for Spanish speakers pointing out the main grammatical differences between the two
languages • Additional explanation and exemplification of areas of particular difficulty for learners. A combination of
reference grammar and practical usage manual, Modern Brazilian Portuguese Grammar is the ideal source for learners of
Brazilian Portuguese at all levels, from beginner to advanced.
Literary Translation Dr. Clifford E. Landers 2001-09-13 In this book, both beginning and experienced translators will
find pragmatic techniques for dealing with problems of literary translation, whatever the original language. Certain
challenges and certain themes recur in translation, whatever the language pair. This guide proposes to help the
translator navigate through them. Written in a witty and easy to read style, the book’s hands-on approach will make it
accessible to translators of any background. A significant portion of this Practical Guide is devoted to the question
of how to go about finding an outlet for one’s translations.
Reclaiming Our Health Michelle A. Gourdine 2011-04-26 “An interactive and empowering book” to help African American men
and women create a new vision of better health and navigate the health care system (BET.com). According to the federal
Office of Minority Health, African Americans “are affected by serious diseases and health conditions at far greater
rates than other Americans.” In fact, African Americans suffer an estimated 85,000 excess deaths every year from
diseases we know how to prevent: heart disease, stroke, cancer, high blood pressure, and diabetes. In this important
modern-brazilian-portuguese-grammar-a-practical-guide
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92.7% of oral speech? Those are amazing stats, and this book will take you even further than those numbers! In this
book: A detailed introduction with tips and tricks on how to improve your learning A list of 2000 of the most common
words in Portuguese and their translations An example sentence for each word – in both Portuguese and English Finally,
a conclusion to make sure you’ve learned and supply you with a final list of tips Don’t look any further, we’ve got
what you need right here! In fact, we’re ready to turn you into a Portuguese speaker… are you ready to get involved in
becoming one?
Portuguese Sheila R. Ackerlind 2012-04-05 An essential, comprehensive guide for all who are interested in learning the
Portuguese language and mastering its complexities, Portuguese: A Reference Manual supplements the phonetic and
grammatical explanations offered in basic textbooks. While the Manual focuses on Brazilian Portuguese, it incorporates
European Portuguese variants and thus provides a more complete description of the language. Accessible to non-linguists
and novice language learners, as well as informative for instructors of Portuguese and specialists in other languages,
this guide incorporates the Orthographic Accord (in effect since 2009–2010), which attempts to standardize Portuguese
orthography. The Manual reflects the language as it is currently taught at both the undergraduate and graduate levels
by providing detailed explanations of the sound and writing systems and the grammar of the principal Portuguese
dialects. A reference guide rather than a textbook, the Manual also provides extensive verb charts, as well as
comparisons of Portuguese with English and Spanish.
The Everything Learning Brazilian Portuguese Book Fernanda Ferreira 2008-12-18 Brazilian Portuguese made easy--and fun!
The Everything Learning Brazilian Portuguese Book makes Brazilian Portuguese a breeze to learn! Author Fernanda L.
Ferreira, Ph.D., provides you with step-by-step instruction in vocabulary, grammar, and pronunciation. Learn how to:
Understand Portuguese grammar Improve pronunciation Ask questions in Portuguese Have basic conversations when
traveling, dining out, conducting business, and shopping Packed with dialogue examples, self-tests, and English-toPortuguese and Portuguese-to-English dictionaries, The Everything Learning Brazilian Portuguese Book will have you
speaking--and understanding--Portuguese in no time.
Complete Brazilian Portuguese Beginner to Intermediate Course Sue Tyson-Ward 2010-08-27 Are you looking for a complete
course in Brazilian Portuguese which takes you effortlessly from beginner to confident speaker? Whether you are
starting from scratch, or are just out of practice, Complete Brazilian Portuguese will guarantee success! Now fully
updated to make your language learning experience fun and interactive. You can still rely on the benefits of a top
language teacher and our years of teaching experience, but now with added learning features within the course and
online. The course is structured in thematic units and the emphasis is placed on communication, so that you
effortlessly progress from introducing yourself and dealing with everyday situations, to using the phone and talking
about work. By the end of this course, you will be at Level B2 of the Common European Framework for Languages: Can
interact with a degree of fluency and spontaneity that makes regular interaction with native speakers quite possible
without strain for either party. Learn effortlessly with a new easy-to-read page design and interactive features: NOT
GOT MUCH TIME? One, five and ten-minute introductions to key principles to get you started. AUTHOR INSIGHTS Lots of
instant help with common problems and quick tips for success, based on the author's many years of experience. GRAMMAR
TIPS Easy-to-follow building blocks to give you a clear understanding. USEFUL VOCABULARY Easy to find and learn, to
build a solid foundation for speaking. DIALOGUES Read and listen to everyday dialogues to help you speak and understand
fast. PRONUNCIATION Don't sound like a tourist! Perfect your pronunciation before you go. TEST YOURSELF Tests in the
book and online to keep track of your progress. EXTEND YOUR KNOWLEDGE Extra online articles at: www.teachyourself.com
to give you a richer understanding of the culture and history of Brazil. TRY THIS Innovative exercises illustrate what
you've learnt and how to use it. This product is most effective when used in conjunction with the corresponding audio
support. The audio support is sold separately (ISBN: 9781444104172) (copy and paste the ISBN number into the search bar
to find these products)
Dutch William Z. Shetter 2002 This Grammar shows, step by step, how the language is constructed. It presents a lively
and accessible description of the language using plenty of relevant examples. This is the ideal first grammar for the
Dutch learner.
Modern Japanese Grammar M. Endo Hudson 2017-03-16 First published in 2013. Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis,
an informa company.

accuracy coverage of all stages of writing, from understanding titles to checking your work essential academic writing
skills such as proper referencing, summarising and paraphrasing diagrams and practice exercises, complete with answers.
Modern French Grammar Margaret Lang 2004-08-02 This new edition of the Modern French Grammar is an innovative reference
guide to French, combining traditional and function-based grammar in a single volume. Divided into two parts, Part A
covers traditional grammatical categories such as word order, nouns, verbs and adjectives and Part B is organized
around language functions and notions such as: giving and seeking information describing processes and results
expressing likes, dislikes and preferences. With a strong emphasis on contemporary usage, all grammar points and
functions are richly illustrated with examples. Implementing feedback from users of the first edition of the Grammar,
this second edition includes clearer explanations and greater emphasis on areas of particular difficulty for learners
of French. This is the ideal reference grammar for learners of French at all levels, from beginner to advanced. No
prior knowledge of grammatical terminology is assumed and a glossary of grammatical terms is provided. This Grammar is
complemented by the Modern French Grammar Workbook Second Edition which features related exercises and activities.
Com licença! Antônio R.M Simões 1992 The number of Spanish speakers in the United States has increased markedly in
recent years, and this is especially true of the college population. At the same time, interest has been growing among
this latter group in the study of the Portuguese language. Com licena!, a textbook for the teaching of first-year
Brazilian Portuguese to college students familiar with Spanish, thus appears at a propitious time. Students with native
or near-native proficiency in Spanish can learn Brazilian Portuguese much more rapidly than they would learn any other
language. Antnio R. M. Simes has done extensive research on the pedagogy and theory of language, which he has linked
directly to the planning and production of this textbook. The book combines such innovative and traditional approaches
as constant comparison of both languages in all aspects from pronunciation to cultural components; exercises and
gamelike activities to elucidate the differences between Portuguese and Spanish; and the use of Brazilian songs,
popular sayings, and poems for their "sound value" as well as to illustrate Brazilian cultural values. Com licena! can
be used in either regularly paced or highly intensive programs. Fred Ellison, professor of Portuguese at the University
of Texas, says, "The like of Simes' book, so fresh and inviting in its approaches, has not been seen before in our
field."
The Oxford Guide to the Romance Languages Martin Maiden 2016-03-10 The Oxford Guide to the Romance Languages is the
most exhaustive treatment of the Romance languages available today. Leading international scholars adopt a variety of
theoretical frameworks and approaches to offer a detailed structural examination of all the individual Romance
varieties and Romance-speaking areas, including standard, non-standard, dialectal, and regional varieties of the Old
and New Worlds. The book also offers a comprehensive comparative account of major topics, issues, and case studies
across different areas of the grammar of the Romance languages. The volume is organized into 10 thematic parts: Parts 1
and 2 deal with the making of the Romance languages and their typology and classification, respectively; Part 3 is
devoted to individual structural overviews of Romance languages, dialects, and linguistic areas, while Part 4 provides
comparative overviews of Romance phonology, morphology, syntax, semantics and pragmatics, and sociolinguistics.
Chapters in Parts 5-9 examine issues in Romance phonology, morphology, syntax, syntax and semantics, and pragmatics and
discourse, respectively, while the final part contains case studies of topics in the nominal group, verbal group, and
the clause. The book will be an essential resource for both Romance specialists and everyone with an interest in IndoEuropean and comparative linguistics.
Portuguese: An Essential Grammar Amelia P. Hutchinson 2004-06-01 A practical reference guide to the most important
aspects of modern European and Brazilian Portuguese, it presents a fresh and accessible description of the language
combining and function-based grammar.
2000 Most Common Portuguese Words in Context Lingo Mastery 2019-03-12 Have you been trying to learn Portuguese and
simply can’t find the way to expand your vocabulary? Do your teachers recommend you boring textbooks and complicated
stories that you don’t really understand? Are you looking for a way to learn the language quicker without taking
shortcuts? If you answered “Yes!” to at least one of those previous questions, then this book is for you! We’ve
compiled the 2000 Most Common Words in Portuguese, a list of terms that will expand your vocabulary to levels
previously unseen. Did you know that — according to an important study — learning the top two thousand (2000) most
frequently used words will enable you to understand up to 84% of all non-fiction and 86.1% of fiction literature and
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